
The Polish National Film, TV and Theatre School in Lodz accepts foreign 

students for all types of studies. 

In order to be enrolled each applicant has to pass the entrance exam either 

in Polish or in English, which takes place mostly in September and is 

meant for international students not holding Polish citizenship. Taking and 

passing this exam qualifies the applicant for paid type of studies in a given 

specialization. In exceptional cases if the applicant does not speak English 

or Polish the school may provide an interpreter from a different language 

if the school gets notified in advance and if it is possible to arrange.  

A person holding double citizenship (foreign & Polish) is recognized as a 

Polish citizen on the territory of Poland.  

The tuition at the school is entirely run in the Polish language.  

Foreign students who do not know Polish, having passed the entrance 

exam, initially join a year-long Polish language course at the School and 

just attend the language classes. The course price is 2,000 €. The 

following year they can join a group of newly admitted Polish students and 

start their film studies.  

In order to be admitted to a given film course every foreign candidate has 

to send a completes et of documents and then pass the entrance exam. 

The details about application procedures and the exam can be found by 

clicking the box with a given specialization. 

We run a dormitory in a walking distance from the School. The cost of a 

room is 280 PLN. 

We do not have any special scholarships for international students. 

Generally, there are no scholarships until the second year, when the 10 % 

of the best students get around 150 € per month for 10 months. 


